
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Dear Families, 
 

We just cannot believe that we are nearing the end of this academic year.  We are 

just so proud of the children with their resilience and perseverance for the past 

14 weeks. 
 

We are very sad that we have not been able to have all the children back to school.  This has been 

such a sad part of the last term for us.  We have been working on our plan of how we can 

support the children celebrate their achievements for their current end of year.  This 

has changed many times with the latest update from the DFE but we think we are now in a 

position to share our plans.  In order to allow Year 1 and Year 2 to safely have their end 

of year celebration we will need to stop the provision for Year R two days earlier then 

planned.  Therefore the following plan will happen. 

 

Wednesday 15th July 2020 we will close to year R at their allocated class pick up time. 

 

Thursday 16th July 2020 we will open to Year 1 at allocated times for each class for their end of 

year party. 

 

Friday 17th July 2020 we will open to Year 2 at allocated times for each class for their end of year 

party. 

 

PLEASE NOTE WE WILL STAY OPEN TO CRITICAL WORKER CHILDREN ON THURSDAY AND 

HALF DAY FRIDAY. 
 

This trasnition will look very different and we know that children will find this day difficult. It will be 

parental choice if you would like your child to come to school on this day and we respect 

your decision either way.  The children will be in bubbles of 10 so we can keep them under 

the same risk assessment  
 

A seperate letter will follow to explain the day for Year 1 and 2.  Year R will have their end of year 

party on Wednesday 15th July in the afternoon 2020.  
 

We reminded everyone that you can email the info account with your child/rens best piece of work if 

you would like to share.  This will be passed onto the teacher. 

 

Keep shining little ones!                        and  
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